
EMPLOYERS 
OF SEASONAL 
WORKERS 

EU citizens are still 
welcome to come 
to the UK to do 
seasonal work on 
farms and in food 
businesses in 2020

There will be no change to the requirements for employing 
seasonal workers in 2020. The EU Settlement Scheme is 
open for applications now, and the new immigration system 
will take effect from 1 January 2021.

https://www.gov.uk/settled-status-eu-citizens-families
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-immigration-system-what-you-need-to-know

